
Minutes of
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board

 November 3, 2010

Present: Bill Takacs, Chairman; Ted Seliga; Greg Marous, Road Department and Linda
Zimmerman, Secretary

Mr. Takacs called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M. at the Town Hall.

NEW BUSINESS

Military Markers

Mr. Marous stated that when a military marker is installed, a concrete footer is not
required however it still takes time to prepare the footer and set the marker.  He suggested that a
$25.00 fee be charged for preparing the footer.

The board was in agreement to recommend that a $25.00 fee be charged for the purpose
of installing a military marker without a concrete footer.  This recommendation will be
forwarded to the Board of Trustees for approval.

OLD BUSINESS

Columbariums

The board recessed its regular meeting at 4:10 P.M. and proceeded to Restland Cemetery
to review locations for the proposed columbarium.

OTHER BUSINESS

Meeting Schedule

The board was in agreement to hold a special meeting on Wednesday, November 17,
2010 at the Town Hall at 3:30 P.M. for a work session on columbariums.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held December 1, 2010 at 3:30 P.M.

Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:30
P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda L. Zimmerman
Secretary to Cemetery Board
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